
Zeinabova, Blanka 

Subject: Request for City of Burnaby sponsorship of Walk 4 the Salish Sea! Event Sun. May 28 

From: Ruth Walmsley L~=~~~~~~~===~.1 
Sent: May 01, 2017 11:45 AM 
To: Zeinabova, Blanka 
Cc: Elsie Dean; Elan Gibson 
Subject: Request for City of Burnaby sponsorship of Walk 4 the Salish Sea! Event Sun. May 28 

Dear B lanka, 

It was good to speak with you on the phone just now. I'm following up with more details 
regarding our request for City of Burnaby sponsorship of our Walk 4 the Salish Sea! event on 
Sun. May 28. 

Burnaby Residents Opposing Kinder Morgan Expansion-BROKE is helping to organize the 
Walk 4 the Salish Sea! 

On May 25-28th we will be walking from Victoria BC to Burnaby BC to protect the marine 
environment and surrounding communities from the risks associated with expansion of the 
Kinder Morgan pipeline and tanker traffic. The final march & "FOSSIL FUEL FREEDOM 
FEST - Celebrate Resistance" will happen on Sunday May 28, and will include a march from 
Grandview Park, East Vancouver to the Kinder Morgan Westridge Marine Terminal (approx. 
9am-l :30pm) and Festival afterwards at Westridge Park, (approx. 2:30-5pm). Mayor Corrigan 
has agreed to speak at the event. (More details below) 

We are requesting a grant from the City of Burnaby of$350, to cover site fees of the festival at 
Westridge Park. These fees include $50 for liability insurance and approximately $300 for the 
rental of two port-o-potties. If granted, a cheque could be made payable to "BROKE", and 
mailed 
c/o Ruth Walmsley 
110 - 4272 Albert Street 
Burnaby, BC V5C 2E8 

We appreciate your consideration of our request! 

Wi th thanks, 
Ruth Walmsley, 
on behalf of Burnaby Residents Opposing Kinder Morgan Expansion-BROKE / Walk 4 the 
Salish Sea! 

604-298-9220 cell 
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